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  AGENDA # 5 

City of Madison, Wisconsin 
  

REPORT OF: LANDMARKS COMMISSION PRESENTED: 10 July 2017 

TITLE: Buildings proposed for demolition - 2017
  

REFERRED:  
REREFERRED:   
REPORTED BACK:  

AUTHOR: Amy Scanlon, Secretary ADOPTED:  POF:  

DATED: 12 July 2017 ID NUMBER: 45700 

Members present were: Stuart Levitan, Chair, Anna V. Andrzejewski, Vice Chair, Richard Arnesen, 
Marsha A. Rummel, Katie Kaliszewski, David WJ McLean, and Lon Hill.  
 
SUMMARY: 
 
There was general discussion regarding the buildings proposed for demolition. 
 
Rummel commented on how important old buildings are to artists, and that old buildings like those on 
2046 and 2100 Winnebago are often the location for big, large production of art. The Commission 
regrets the loss of the vernacular commercial scale buildings.  
 
ACTION: 
 
A motion was made by McLean and seconded by Rummel to recommend to the Plan 
Commission that the Landmarks Commission finds that the buildings at 2046 & 2100 
Winnebago Street, 1809 W Beltline Highway, and 5114 Spring Court have no known historic 
value. The motion passed on a voice vote. 
 


